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(NAPSA)—Job seekers can face
the future with confidence—hiring
demand is expected to be strong,
offering them a chance to find a
new position that provides fresh
opportunities and maybe even a
few more bucks. 

“U.S. businesses are confident
about the strength of the economy
and are actively hiring in antici-
pation of further expansion,” said
Steve Pogorzelski, Group Presi-
dent, International for Monster
Worldwide, parent company of
Monster.com.

According to Pogorzelski, cur-
rent hiring trends suggest pros-
perity in the New Year for job
seekers across much of the coun-
try. The Monster Employment
Index, a measure of online job
demand culled from more than
1,500 Web sites, recently reached
an all-time high this season. This
indicates that the improving U.S.
economy is helping to create an
ever-increasing number of new job
opportunities.

Several industries are expected
to have strong recruitment activ-
ity. According to the Monster
Employment Index, workers look-
ing for employment in IT, finance,
health care, real estate and gov-
ernment will benefit from in-
creased online job availability. 

When pursuing a new job,
seekers should remember that
first impressions are key, and that
a thoughtful resume and positive
attitude are the most integral
assets to open the door of opportu-
nity. Given that a resume and
cover letter are generally the first
point of contact with an employer,
seekers should tailor these docu-
ments for each desired position.
The most important part of a
resume is the top third of the first
page. Seekers should aim to place
their most marketable skills and

experience in that section to
ensure they stand out. 

Seekers should also prepare at
least one thought-provoking ques-
tion before each interview. This
demonstrates that they’ve re-
searched the company as well as
the specific job they’re hoping to
land. When seekers establish that
they are engaged learners and lis-
teners, they prove that they will
also be engaged workers, and a
better investment for the em-
ployer overall.

Lastly, seekers shouldn’t always
jump at the first job offer that
matches their salary requirements.
While the prospect of making more
money is certainly enticing, there
are other factors to consider. Savvy
candidates will keep in mind that
there are a variety of non-monetary
factors that contribute to overall
happiness and job satisfaction.
These benefits, which may include a
collegiate corporate culture, flex-
time, telecommuting and on-the-job
training, can vastly improve the
quality of a job—and ultimately—
one’s career. In considering offers,
seekers should remember they can
be more selective in this job market. 

For additional advice and infor-
mation on hiring trends, visit Mon-
ster’s New Year Featured Report at
h t t p : / / f e a t u r e d r e p o r t s . m o n
ster.com/newyear/.

Good News About New Jobs

(NAPSA)—When a disaster
strikes at sea, time is of the
essence. Mere minutes could
mean the difference between life
and death. The U.S. Coast Guard
has a new maritime communica-
tions system that reduces the
time it takes to locate a dis-
tressed boater—even when the
“mayday” emergency call is short
and the boater is unsure of his
exact location. 

Called “Rescue 21” for its abil-
ity to save lives in the 21st cen-
tury, the system already is prov-
ing its worth along the eastern
U.S. coastline, where it was first
installed.

This fall, in the chilly waters
off the coast of Ocean City, Mary-
land, three people were fishing
when their boat began to take on
water. Before communications
were lost, the boaters sent a may-
day call saying they were near a
“green can buoy.” Two Coast
Guard rescue boats immediately
were sent but the boat was no-
where to be seen. 

Within minutes, the Coast
Guard tapped into the new Rescue
21 system and identified the exact
latitude and longitude coordinates
of the distressed boat. A Coast
Guard vessel went to that specific
location and found two men and
one woman on the keel of a cap-
sized 20-foot, gray boat—not an
easy find in the vast, gray-blue
ocean! Despite initial concerns
about hypothermia, all three were
in good condition after emerging
from the 60-degree water. 

“If it weren’t for Rescue 21, this
case could have taken much
longer and had a terrible out-
come,” said Petty Officer 2nd
Class Jeremy Moore, a U.S. Coast
Guard watchstander at the East-
ern Shore sector. “The direction-

finding equipment was accurate
and we got them out of the water
quickly.”

Using digital technology to
monitor, track and find boaters,
Rescue 21 replaces a decades-old
emergency radio system. Rescue
21 is first being installed in
Atlantic City, New Jersey and
Chincoteague, Virginia, then
expanded to 44 additional regions
in the future. 

Components of the system also
can be dispatched for disaster
recovery. After Hurricane Katrina,
when communications lines were
destroyed in Louisiana, the Res-
cue 21 Disaster Recovery System
was deployed to restore vital
Coast Guard maritime radio com-
munications. Using Rescue 21, the
Coast Guard was able to assist
the “Douglas,” a boat that struck
an object in the southern part of
the Mississippi River. 

In addition to helping the
Coast Guard rescue boaters, Res-
cue 21 provides a new way to
stand watch over the nation’s
coastal waters. This will help the
Coast Guard fulfill key missions
well into the future, such as pro-
tecting the nation’s homeland. 

Mayday! New System Helps Distressed Boaters

New technology called Rescue 21
lets the U.S. Coast Guard find the
location of boats in distress by
honing in on their Mayday calls.

(NAPSA)—The U.S. Depart-
ment of Agriculture (USDA) has
created an informative bilingual
calendar that aims to help bird
owners protect their birds from dis-
eases like exotic Newcastle disease
(END) and avian influenza (AI).  

Individuals who raise birds may
want a FREE copy of the calendar,
called “2006 Backyard Biosecurity:
Keeping Your Poultry Healthy.”
The information on the calendar
can help ensure the prevention of
infectious poultry and bird dis-
eases. Whether they are interested
in chickens, turkeys, ducks, geese,
or pet birds, all bird fanciers need
to take necessary steps to prevent
diseases such as END and AI (bet-
ter known as bird flu) from devas-
tating their flocks should an out-
break occur. 

Biosecurity for the Birds is an
important ongoing campaign cre-
ated by USDA to inform people
who raise their own poultry or
have exotic birds about the signs
associated with avian diseases
such as AI and END. Considering
the global impact and cost of
these diseases, there is a great
need to take all steps necessary
to ensure the continuing eco-
nomic stability and overall health
of our nation’s poultry industry.
To eradicate END from California
and other western states in
2002–2003, it reportedly cost the
state and federal governments
over $170 million.

USDA’s 2006 Backyard Biosecu-

rity calendar will help poultry own-
ers by explaining six easy-to-follow
steps to biosecurity. Owners will
get information on warning signs
for spotting illness, reporting sick
birds and more.

USDA’s 2006 Backyard Biosecu-
rity calendar is available now.
Bird owners may request a FREE
copy for themselves or obtain one
as a useful gift for a bird-owning
friend or relative. Practicing biose-
curity is an essential first step
toward preventing disease from
affecting poultry flocks. Using the
new calendar can help!

To get additional information
concerning avian diseases and to
order a free calendar, log onto
http://www.aphis.usda.gov/vs/bird
biosecurity or call (301) 734-7799.

USDA Launches Free Biosecurity 2006 Calendar

Easy-to-follow steps, such as
keeping areas around domesti-
cated birds clean, can help to
prevent various diseases.

A Streamlined Engine
(NAPSA)—When it comes to

engine efficiency, what goes
around, goes around and around.

Regi, U.S. (RGUS: OTCBB) has
developed a rotary engine that is
reported to be lighter, more effi-
cient and quieter than a tradi-
tional engine. The Rand Cam
rotary engine produces three
times more power per pound of
weight than the piston engines
that dominate today’s market. 

The streamlined, four-stroke
engine creates continuous injec-
tion and combustion in a single
chamber, powered by just two
types of moving parts (the vanes
and the rotor). Because of the sim-
plicity of the engine’s design, the
Rand Cam is able to generate 24
cylinder firings per rotation and
provide continuous power that is
vibration-free and extremely quiet. 

Traditional combustion engines
require separate chambers for
intake, compression, combustion
and exhaust, and even a simple
four-cylinder piston engine is com-
prised of 40 different moving parts.
The complexities of these engines
make maintenance time consum-
ing, and their wearable surfaces
often require replacement after a
relatively short period of time. 

Visit www.regtech.com for more
information.

IT’S THAT SIMPLE—Just two types
of moving parts provide continu-
ous power that is vibration-free.

(NAPSA)—Studies show the
removal of carpets can cut aller-
gens in the home to 10 percent.
When removing the carpet from
your home, the best allergy-
friendly flooring options to con-
sider are wood, tile or resilient
products that offer low VOC’s
(volatile organic compounds) and
easy maintenance. For example,
Nafco by Tarkett PermaStone can
be cleaned with a damp mop and
offers a variety of design choices
that deliver style and elegance.

If you or someone you care for is
ever diagnosed with osteoarthritis
you may be glad to know there
may be an alternative to your cur-
rent treatment for painful, aching
knees. Called Euflexxa (highly
purified hyaluronan), it can be pre-
scribed in cases of mild to severe
knee osteoarthritis and is adminis-
tered in a physician’s office. For
more information, visit www.
EUFLEXXA.com.

If someone you love seems to be
developing Alzheimer’s disease,
there are steps to take to ease care-
giving. You can learn about them in
a free booklet from the MetLife
Mature Market Institute. Called
“Alzheimer’s Disease—Caregiving
Challenges,” it includes advice,
resources, checklists and encour-

agement. For a free copy, call 1-
203-221-6580, e-mail mature
marketinstitute@metlife.com, visit
www.maturemarketinstitute.com
or write to MetLife Mature Market
Institute, 57 Greens Farms Road,
Westport, CT 06880. 

The drugstore.com™ Web store
has a chemical-free “Natural
Store,” where you will find every-
thing from cleaning supplies to
food and personal care items, as
well as products formulated espe-
cially for babies and young chil-
dren. A new line called “Earth
Mama Angel Baby™” includes
products designed especially for
mothers and new babies.

The oldest professional
hockey franchise is the Montreal
Canadiens, who first hit the ice in
1909.

To remove fish odor from your
hands, rinse them in fresh
squeezed lemon juice or herb
vinegar.




